
WVPT-TV was repacked from channel 11 to channel 12 and was assigned to transition phase 10, which 

has a phase completion date of July 3, 2020.  All repacked stations for Phase 10 were issued a construction 

permit with an expiration date of July 3, 2020. The station has ceased operation on its pre-auction channel 

and will be operating an interim facility while it completes construction of its permanent post-auction 

facilities. 
 

Licensee states that, when it discontinued operations on its pre-auction channel and began operating its 

post-auction channel facilities, it received complaints from viewers about a loss of reception due to the 

unpredictable changes in pattern using the Station’s existing antenna. Licensee states it will seek a 

modification of its construction permit to resolve this issue.  

WVPT-TV requests an authorization of its current facilities on a special temporary basis. These facilities 

are the same as those found in the station’s current construction permit.  


